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ZAMFARA STATE GOVERNMENT
CALL FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

The Government of Zamfara state with funding support from USAID Bureau for Humanitarian Assistance (BHA) through UNICEF Sokoto
Field Office is planning to construct a Warehouse/Storage facility for Nutrition commodities within Old Malam Yahaya Secretariat, along
G.R.A Road Gusau, Zamfara State.
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